
 

CITY OF HIALEAH  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
FAIR HOUSING MONTH 2021 

In 1968, when it passed the Fair Housing Act, Congress made a promise to 

the American people that it would end discrimination. The Act guarantees 

equal housing opportunities for all people and makes it illegal to 

discriminate based on race, color, national origin, gender, religion, family 

status, or disability. 

 

April is Fair Housing Month and due to ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, our 

usual fair housing events and activities are canceled until further notice; 

however, the City of Hialeah wants to remind everyone that any allegations 

of fair housing violations will be fully investigated. The City also 

encourages everyone to be knowledgeable of their rights and protections 

under the Fair Housing Act.  

 

During these unprecedented times, we ask all landlords, builders, apartment 

managers, real estate managers, and housing lenders take consideration and 

work with your renters and buyers. 

 

If you believe you have been a victim of a fair housing violation homeless 

or at risk of homelessness, please contact us at (305)883-8040 or visit 

HUD.GOV and file a formal complaint. 

 

We all deserve a safe, clean, and habitable place to live, with a right to fair 

housing, and protection from discrimination and harassment. 

 

For more information on City of Hialeah’s commitment to Fair Housing 

and learning more about your rights under the Fair Housing Act, visit the 

following page: 

https://www.hialeahfl.gov/779/Fair-Housing-and-Equal-Opportunity 
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